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Dear Parents, 
 
Early Years would like to invite you to our Poetry Performance on Monday 20th February 2023 at 
2.30pm until 2.50pm. Please arrive promptly at the Out of Hours door. 
 
Rhythm and rhyme plays a hugely important role in the development of early literacy skills. Listening 
and speaking are the bedrock of reading and writing. They help to develop much stronger literacy 
ability in later life. Therefore, our children have been busy learning poems each week this term and 
are excited to perform to a real-life audience - who better than the people who they love the most!  
 
Please limit this to 2 people per family to ensure there is space for everyone.  If you are unable to 
attend, we will be sharing a few clips on Tapestry.  
 
 
 
 
Poems -  
 
Chop Chop 
I can build a snowman  
Let’s put on our mittens  
Wise Old Owl  
Basket of Apples 
Cup of Tea 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Miss Iles and Miss Boatfield  
 


